
2024-30 Fed HIT Strategic Plan Public Comment 
 
On slide #6 entitled Fed HIT Principles, it says “Data-led decision-making.” 
 
As a clinician and provider system executive, I strongly oppose the idea of “data-led 
decision making.” 
 
Decision making should be “Person-centered” (data can inform decision making, but it 
should not be “data-led”). 
 
“Data-led” is problematic on many levels including… 
 

• “Data-led” puts data above people; 
• HIT data are incomplete, even the best systems; 
• HIT-derived data quality are generally low; and 
• Data are only helpful when properly contextualized in ethical and personalized 

(person-centered) decision making. 
 
I recommend changing this item to:   “Person-centered decision making.” 
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